
  

 
 
 
 
 

5th Street Station Trail and Hub 
Albemarle County 

Design Public Hearing 
 

 

Construction of Shared-Use Path 
 

Tuesday, December 12, 2023, 5-7 p.m. 
Inclement weather date, Tuesday, December 19, 2023 

 

Albemarle County 5th Street Office Building, Room A 
1600 5th Street, Charlottesville, VA 22902 

 
Find out about the plans to construct a shared-use path along 
Biscuit Run, parallel to 5th Street Extended, from Wegmans Way 
to 5th Street. The 10-foot-wide shared-use path is also planned 
to serve as a hub for additional trails in both the city of 
Charlottesville and Albemarle County. 

The project will reconstruct the existing hiking trail on the west 
side of Biscuit Run to a 10-foot-wide shared-use path. This will 
connect 5th Street with 5th Street Station. A new bridge is 
proposed to replace the existing bridge over Moores Creek. The 
project also proposes to construct a new 10-foot-wide shared-use 
path from Wegmans Way to the reconstructed path. This section 
will include a bridge over Biscuit Run. 

For more information about this project, including a map of the 
location of the project and an aerial that includes the trail path 
and connections, visit the project web page: 
www.virginiadot.org/projects/culpeper/fifth-street-station-trail.asp. 

Review the proposed project plans and the National 
Environmental Policy Act documentation at the public hearing or 
at VDOT’s Culpeper District Office located at 1601 Orange Road, 
Culpeper, VA 22701, 540-829-7500, or TTY/TDD 711. You can 
also review the project information at VDOT’s Charlottesville 
Residency Office, 701 VDOT Way, Charlottesville, VA 22902, 
434-293-0011. Please call ahead to ensure the availability of 
personnel to answer your questions. Property impact information 
and tentative construction schedules are available for your review 
at the above addresses and will be available at the public 
hearing.   
 
Give your written or oral comments at the hearing or submit 
them by December 29, 2023, to Mr. John Rose, P.E., Project 
Manager, Virginia Department of Transportation, 1601 Orange 
Road, Culpeper, VA 22701. You may also e-mail your comments 
to John.Rose1@VDOT.Virginia.gov.  Please reference “Fifth 
Street Station Trail” in the subject line.  
 
VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all 
programs and activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of 
the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need more information or 
special assistance for persons with disabilities or limited English 
proficiency, contact VDOT’s Civil Rights Division at 804-524-
6000 or TDD/TTY 711. 

 
State Project: 0631-M03-008, PE101, R201, C501 • UPC 118870 

Federal Project: STP-5104(306) 

http://www.virginiadot.org/projects/culpeper/fifth-street-station-trail.asp

